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Public and Stakeholder Consultation 
Proposed By-law Amendment:  

Fees for new Emergency Class of Registration 
 

 

 

At its September 29, 2023, meeting, the CDO Council approved for 60-day public and stakeholder 

consultation a set of registration fees related to the new Emergency Class of Registration that is in 

effect as of August 31, 2023, for all health regulators. 

 

Council also took the opportunity to update the set of fees for the (not-yet-approved) Inactive Class of 

Registration, in future anticipation of this class of registration. The CDO submitted a proposal to create 

this class of registration to the Ministry in 2021 and most recently again in 2023. 

 

Click here for more information regarding this public and stakeholder consultation. 

 

You can submit your feedback and comments by emailing: registration@denturists-cdo.com   

 

The consultation period will be open from today, October 3, 2023, until the end of day on 

Saturday, December 2, 2023. 

 

 

 

Questions?  
If you have any questions, please contact the College of Denturists of Ontario at 416-925-6331 or 

info@denturists-cdo.com. 
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